
Roosevelt Campus Temporary Road Closure 
 

We want to make you aware of a temporary road closure near our Roosevelt campus. 
A section of 200 W will be closed for repaving starting tomorrow, October 1. We don’t 
have a confirmed reopening date, but we will update you as we learn more.  
 
During this time, we encourage you to use 300 W at the 200 N intersection to access our 
campus.  
 

 


